
February 28th – March 31st  

Third St will be closed from Riverside to Washington. 

Center St will be open until 8:30 a.m. for morning drop off.  

The loop on Third St. will be closed. 

Please make other plans for pick up after school.   

Students can walk out through the main gate, or be picked up by 

the Kindergarten area.  Be prepared for long delays. 


